
Harrogate District 

 

If you are 50 or over please come along to the next 

meeting of the Harrogate District Over 50s Forum. 

 

Topic:   Who’s looking at your medical records – and why? 

 

Do you know where your medical records are stored and who currently 

has access to them? In October, as part of the Government’s new 

‘care.data’ scheme, your GP medical records will be moved to a central 

location and individuals and organisations (both research and 

commercial) will be able to buy copies of your data. If you want to, can 

you stop this? Do you know what your rights are? Come and listen to 

experts discuss this controversial topic. 

 

Want to meet up socially with others and are interested in what’s 

going on in the District? As always, there will be a raffle along with 

refreshments. Come along! 

 

Date: Thursday 29th May 2014  

Time: 2.00-4.00 pm. 

At: St Peter’s Church Meeting Room 

 
Cambridge Road, Harrogate, North Yorkshire, HG1 1RW (access via the Cambridge 

Street entrance, next to Primark)  

 

For information about local events and advice on issues affecting people over 50, 

there is a new website to take a look at: hgdover50sforum.org.uk 

 
For further details contact the forum on:  07804 464411 

or email:   mail@hgdover50sforum.org.uk 

website:   www.hgdover50sforum.org.uk 

mailto:mail@hgdover50sforum.org.uk

